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Weekly News – Thursday 24th October 2019   
 

Year One 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

What a great first half term we’ve all had in Year One. We hope 
you and the children have a lovely break.  

  

Maths 
In maths this week we have continued to practice our number bonds 
and recalling them really quickly. How many number bonds to 10 can 
you remember? Watch Jack Hartman on YouTube for lots of fun maths 
songs. We have been on a number bond hunt and created number 
bond rainbows. We have compared different numberbonds using < > = 
symbols.  

 

English 
In English this week we have continued writing our Gingerbread Man 
story and some of us have had a go at writing our own ending to the 
story.  
  

Topic 
In Science this week we decorated our own Gingerbread Men and ate 
them! We used all our senses to describe them.  

In History this week we have made our own family tree and thought 
about who is in our family. 

Phonics:  wh. ph, ew 

 

 

 

 

No Deputy 
Headteacher’s 

Awards this week 
– back after half 

term! 

Notices 

Over the holidays, please ensure PE kits are washed and returned. Please remember to 
label all items of clothing and include socks. With the weather turning colder, all 
children should have jogging bottoms and a sweatshirt or jacket in their PE kit.  
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